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Your ref: PP-2022-3016 
Our ref: DOC24/233589-3 

Mashal Moughal 
Strategic Planner 
Lake Macquarie City Council 

By email: mmoughal@lakemac.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mashal 

Subject: PP-2022-3016 – 1377 Hue Hue Road, Wyee – Additional information request 

Thank you for providing the additional information requested by Biodiversity and Conservation 
Division (BCD) on 7 March 2024 regarding the revised flood information for 1377 Hue Hue Road, 
Wyee. 

BCD have reviewed the revised Integrated Water Management report and supporting cover letter 
(Orion, 22/03/24) and have no further comments on this proposal. 

If you have any further questions about this issue, please contact Neil Kelleher, Senior Team Leader, 
Water Floodplains and Coast at huntercentralcoast@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Joe Thompson 
Director Hunter Central Coast Branch 
Biodiversity and Conservation Division 
 
16 April 2024 
























